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MESSERSCHMITT Bf 109 MOCK-UP PROGRESS !
Our Luftwaffe fighter mock-up is almost ready to be placed on display. 
Associated signage will be completed over the winter. Emil Weinmann was a 
Luftwaffe fighter pilot and the museum’s remarkable collection of his personal 
material will be part of the display.

SANTA’S HELPING WITH 
THE HALIFAX PROJECT !
Santa stopped by the 
museum the other day to 
deliver an early Christmas 
gift –a Halifax nose 
perspex.



PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION.!
We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can.!
For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.!
 !
If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by!
email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.!
 !
Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter. Our videos are posted on YouTube. 
 !
This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have!
your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca. 

MOSQUITO PROJECT PROGRESS 
The “Mosquito People” that frequent our museum have been very busy. Read of their progress at: 
http://www.calgarymosquitosociety.com/feature46/feature46.htm. 
  
WINTER WORK ON THE LANCASTER 
Amongst other projects, a cylinder head is being removed from the #2 Merlin in order that all worn 
valve guides can be replaced by our associates at Vintage V-12’s. 
  
2014 SPECIAL EVENTS 
Check out www.bombercommandmuseum.ca for our 2014 events schedule. 
  
FALL 2013 NEWSLETTER 
In case you missed it, click on: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/newsletters/current.pdf . 
  
-Merry Christmas. 	


We thank you for your interest and support and look forward to seeing you at the museum in 2014.
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